From:

Kaplan, Jim

Sent:

Thursday, July 31, 2014 9:47 AM

To:

Payne, Nancy

Subject:

FW: Traffic Around Red Apple

Nancy,

Will you please refer this issue to the next Traffic Commission for me as the 4th District Alderman? Also, please invite Ms. Williams to the meeting. I can be reached at 262-939-8157 if you have any questions.

Thank you and God Bless,

Jim Kaplan Alderman, 4th District City of Racine, WI 262-939-8157

Philippians 2:3 Do nothing from selfishness or empty conceit, but with humility of mind regard one another as more important than yourselves; NASV

From: Shawna Williams [shawna.williams@rocketmail.com]

Sent: Friday, April 04, 2014 1:12 PM

To: Kaplan, Jim

Subject: Traffic Around Red Apple

Hi Jim,

This is Shawna Williams at 1522 Superior St. I am writing in to regards of the horrible drivers around Red Apple School. I now have a son in 3K and will have 2 more attending next year. We walk to school and I can't tell you how many times there have been close calls of rude drivers going thru the stop signs barely stopping when Parents and their children are in the street crossing. I have ran into the street several times after other children in the middle of the road. The corners of St. Patrick and Superior, St. Patrick and LaSalle, is there any more that can be done besides the 4 way stops so our children will get to school safe?

Thank you, Shawna Williams Shawna.williams@rocketmail.com 262-994-5536



Thu Jul 31 2014 01:29:06 PM.